
 

 
 

 

ANNUAL PREA REPORT AND ALLIGATION SUMMARY  

2021 

 

The Lake Region Residential Reentry Center (LRRRC) is a branch of the Lake 
Region Law Enforcement Center (LEC). On February 15, 2022, the PREA review 
board met and reviewed all PREA related allegations received in 2021.  In total 
there were (2) allegations of PREA incidents in 2021 that resulted in the following 
findings: 

 

 Two (2) allegations of staff on resident misconduct that were substantiated.   

 

In 2022 the Lake Region Residential Reentry Center will provide staff with PREA 
training and awareness during the orientation process of employment and annually 
to ensure PREA compliance at the facility.  In 2022, the LRRRC will limit the use 
of employee cell phone usage within the facility to reduce the potential of staff 
misconduct and enhance the security of the facility.  The LRRRC will continue to 
educate residents and staff on an ongoing basis to maintain the safety and security 
of the facility for residents and staff.   

 

All previous audits are posted on the facility website  
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           Amber Rude             Deidra Brokke  

 LRRRC Operations Manager        PREA Coordinator  
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